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We have some fun events
coming in the next few
months, starting the
festivities off….

OCTOBER 20th

with our annual

SPOOKY
DISCO

We cannot wait to see all the
children’s favourite fancy dress
costumes and awesome dance
moves. Look out for the
separate correspondence with
more details coming your way.
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We will be bringing back
the popular…

100 Club
Numbers are available to
reserve now on our FOLS
school shop just click on the
link in the email sent out
previously or visit
https://shop.thefols.org.uk

Bag your favourite numbers
for just £12 each (payable
either by bank transfer or
cash to the office) then look
out at the end of each month
during a Friday celebration
for those winning numbers
and cash prizes!

Good Luck everybody!

HELP OUT

Please feel free to reach
out to any FOLS member
with any additional
ideas, volunteering or
help you can provide.
We always need more
volunteers, even 10
minutes would make a
big difference. We hope
you can join us in
supporting our school
with the upcoming
events.

FOLS ARE BACK
We hope you all had a good summer
break and are getting back into the
swing of school life. September has
already flown by, but we have been
busy planning our next school year of
great FOLS events and activities. As
always, we are looking for more family
members within our school community
to join us to contribute in any way
towards raising funds for our fabulous
school. Please feel free to attend our
next FOLS meeting which will be our
Annual AGM meeting.

AGM MEETING
Our FOLS Annual General Meeting
will be held on Thursday 13th

October at 7pm in the school
hall. We would like to invite you all
to come along. The meeting will
include reviews from fundraising and
events from the 2021/2022 academic
year, vote in new committee members
(previous email has additional
information on how to be considered
for a role or just ask any current FOLS
member for help). We will also
discuss some of the forthcoming years
events and dates. If you have any
ideas or anything you would like to
share but can not make that date,
please feel free to discuss this with us
prior to the 13th so we can relay these
during the meeting.

We look forward to seeing you all!

THANK YOU

We wanted to send a
huge thank you to all of
you who were able to
support our fundraisers
from last year, they
provided our children
with new technology for
the new classrooms,
money towards the
pantomime and
Christmas gifts, along
with new books and
plenty of resources. So far,
we are planning to
contribute to the
pantomime and
Christmas gifts again this
year and much more as
the year progresses so
let’s make this 2022/2023
FOLS fundraising the best
one yet!


